



CANCELLATION

AUG 3 1 201

Plan Commission Transportation Sub-Committee CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

MEETING

TUESDAY, September 5, 2017 at 9:00 A.M.

The Plan Commission Transportation Sub-Committee meeting scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 5, 2017 in the City Council Briefing Center-Lower Level of City Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard, Spokane, Washington has been cancelled.

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION: The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities. The Council Briefing Center in the lower level of Spokane City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., is wheelchair accessible and also is equipped with an infrared assistive listening system for persons with hearing loss. Headsets may be checked out (upon presentation of picture I.D.) through the meeting organizer. Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further information may call, write, or email Human Resources at 509.625.6363, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or jjackson@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Human Resources through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date.